




NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 183 
 

[Abstract:] Requests a duplicate “order no. 242”. 
 
American Gas Furnace Company, 
New York, 
October 6, 1893 
 
M.H. Cobb, Esq. 
Chief Clerk, U.S. Mint, 
Philada. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Returning from a trip East I find your letter of the 2d inst. calling for “order No. 242”. I 
regret to say that it seems to be lost. I had it in my pocket when I returned from Phila. with it, but 
have since lost it, a diligent search for it proving fruitless. I hope it will not be contrary to your 
rules to make a duplicate. 
 
 Very Truly & Respectfully, 
 Yours, 
 American Gas Furnace Co. 
 E.P. Reichhelm, Pres’t. 
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